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May 27, 2023 

Professor Kathryn Bracht 

Department of Theatre 

Media, Arts, and Performance (MAP)  

University of Regina  

 
Re: 5–Year Academic Unit Review Follow-up 

Dear Professor Bracht: 
 
Thank you for attending the May 3, 2023, Council Committee on Academic Mission (CCAM) 
meeting and providing an update on your academic unit’s implementation of recommendations 
from its 2018 Academic Unit Review.   

On behalf of CCAM, we want you to know that we very much appreciate the thoroughness of your 
written and verbal reports. We recognize that your department is experiencing strained resources, 
resulting in many challenges due to limited resources, including funding. We encourage you and 
Dean Dick to chart strategically your future direction with targeted recruitment and revenue 
generation activities to sustain your programs.  

We also recognize the ongoing importance of your work regarding community connections and 
partnerships, particularly with Indigenous groups and beyond. These connections and potential 
partnerships can create more opportunities for your programs. We look forward to hearing more 
about these partnerships in the future. 

Congratulations on the progress you have made to date. Please do not hesitate to contact us with 
any questions should you need assistance.  

 

Sincerely,  

                                                                   
  
Dr. david Gregory, 
Interim Provost and Vice-President (Academic) 

Dr. Laurie Clune 
Chair, Council Committee on Academic 
Mission 

 
 

 

cc: Dr. Nilgün Önder, Associate Vice-President (Academic),  

      Dr. David Dick, Dean  Media, Art and Performance       



 

 


